
 

 

Happy Holidays, Chap Families!   
 

 

 

Happy Holidays, Chap Families!   

We are now officially collecting gift cards for our fabulous WHS 

Staff!  We love our annual Holiday event where our amazing 

volunteers provide homemade cookies and we give each staff 

member a gift card.   
 

Please consider donating $25 gift cards. Here are are some of the 

staff favorites - Texas Honey Ham, Austin’s Pizza, Marye’s Pizza, 

Chick Fil A, HEB, Trianon, etc 
 

If cash or a check is easier, collection boxes will be located at the 

Front Office and the Chap Court Desk.   
 

On the following dates, volunteers will be outside at drop-off 

locations in case for another drop off opportunity.   
 

Thanks again for all of your support throughout the year!  We and 

our WHS Staff thank you!   
 

Drop off locations - Chap Court, PAC, Ninth Grade Parking Lot, Practice Turf 

Field 
 

Tuesday, 12/4   7:30am - 9am 

Friday, 12/7   7:30am - 9am 

Tuesday, 12/11 7:30am - 9am and 3:45-4:30pm 
 

Please consider joining our committee and contact our Staff Appreciation chair, 

Christine Machon at machon06@gmail.com if you are interested or would like more 

information about the program. 
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